
SOUND BARRIER WALL/PRIVACY WALL 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECTS 

Sound Barrier Wall Improvements  

Griffin Road from SW 19th Avenue to west of  

SW 87th Avenue  

 High pressure water-blasting to remove the build-up 

of dirt, mildew and old paint 

 Application of two layers of new mold-preventative 

paint  

 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $447,523.08 contract to Interstate Construction, 

LLC. to improve the sound barrier wall and privacy wall along portions of Griffin Road and Davie Boulevard. 

Construction is scheduled to begin February 29, 2016 and is expected to be completed by late 2016. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Impact *please note, this information is subject to change* 

 The outside lane of Griffin Road from east of the Regions Plaza to west of SW 87th Terrace may be closed 

during non-peak hours Monday through Friday, between 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM.  

 The outside lane of Davie Boulevard from the Service Road exit to SW 17th Avenue may be closed during 

non-peak hours Monday through Friday, between 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM.  
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Casey Liening, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: cliening@corradino.com  

IN FORT LAUDERDALE AND COOPER CITY 

Project Updates 

If you would like to receive project updates as well as a weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT, please 

email cliening@corradino.com with “Sound Wall/Privacy Wall Improvements Project” in the subject line.  

Griffin Road 

Privacy Wall Improvements  

Davie Boulevard from SW 19th Avenue to  

SW 17th Avenue 

 Remove and replace stucco on both sides of the 

wall 

 Apply a new layer of paint 

SW 19th Ave. 


